
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, DC 20408 

     

September 16, 1975 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
, Route 12 

Frederick, MD 21/01 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letter of September 2 1975. 

The photograph and copies of documents you ordered `rill be sent 
to you as soon as they can be prepared. We do not believe that a 
better copy of the Aebersold letter of December 11, 1963, to 
Assistant Attorney General Miller can be made because the "original" 
is an electrostatic copy which is also illegible in some places. 
No other documents relating to the spectrographic and neutron activa-
tion analyses have been located. 

Sincerely, 

(MISS) JANE F. SMITH 
Director 
Civil Archives Division 

Keep Freedom in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds 
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